
October 2, 19638

Mr. Ken Harter

The Washington Pest

1510 L Street, NW.
Washincton, DC,

Dear tc, Harter:

Thank you for granting the Metropolitan Washington,
D.C. Chapter of the National Cystic Pibrosis Research
Foundation permission to make reprints of Joseph Lederberg's
column. which appeared in the Washington Post on Saturday

September 28, 1968, page AwL3.

Mr. Lederberg called from Stanford University, Palo
Alto, California to give his permission to have reprints

made of the above mentioned coluan, so you will have no

repercussions from hin,
(Washington, ,.0,Chapter)

The National Cystic Fibrosis Research Foundation/
is indeed grateful to you and Mr, Lederberg for your

interest and cooperation in our efforts to inform the

community about progress anddiscoveries by doctors and
scientists, who are striving to find a control for this
devastating disease,

Sincerely,

Hilda KR, Garrett
Executive Director
Metropolitan Washington,),C,Chapter
National Cyatic Fibrosis

Research Foundation
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